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To: Utilities Committee 
From: Danielle Block, Director of Public Works 
Date: June 7, 2023 
Re: Unit N-23 Anticipated Award of Contract 
 
The Department of Public Works will be opening bids for Unit N-23, Spot Repairs, Protruding Tap & Mineral 
Deposit Removal contract on Monday, June 12, 2023.  An updated Award memo and contractor bid tabs will be 
distributed during the Utilities Meeting on Tuesday, June 13, 2023.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 

“. . .   meeting community needs . . .  enhancing quality of life.”  
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

Engineering Division 
100 North Appleton Street 

Appleton, WI  54911 
TEL  (920) 832-6474 



TO:  Finance Committee

 Municipal Services Committee

 Utilities Committee

cc: City Clerk

Contract File

ANTICIPATED AWARD

The Department of Public Works is planning to award Unit N-23, Spot Repairs, Protruding Tap & 

Committee Date: 6/13/23

Council Date: 6/21/23

******************************* AND / OR ************************************

AWARD OF CONTRACT

The Department of Public Works recommends that

Mineral Deposit Removal

Be awarded to: Name:

Address:

      

In the amount of with a contingency of $0.00

    ** OR **     in the amount Not To Exceed 

Budget: 

Estimate:

Committee Date:

Council Date:

Mineral Deposit Removal

C I T Y   O F   A P P L E T O N
Department of Public Works

MEMORANDUM

SUBJECT: Anticipated Award and/or Award of Contract

6/6/2023
J:\ENGINEERING\2ENGINEERS\Weyenberg C\Projects\2023\N-23 Spot Repairs\N-23 Anticipated Contract Award Form.xls
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